

Mr Dick Brady
Assistant Chief Executive
Dublin City Council
Environment and Transportation Department
Block 2, Floor 6, Civic Offices
Wood Quay, Dublin 8
D08 RF3F

18 February 2019

Re: Environment Strategic Policy Committee

Dear Mr Brady

I refer to your recent correspondence inviting the EPA to attend the Environment Strategic Policy Committee of Dublin City Council. As you outlined in your letter, the EPA plays a central role in implementing air quality legislation in Ireland and it does so in cooperation with local authorities. The EPA has worked very closely, in particular, with Dublin City Council for many years on air quality monitoring and reporting.

In relation to your specific request, unfortunately, the EPA is not in a position to attend the meeting of the Strategic Policy Committee on 27 February 2019. We would however be happy to meet the members of the Committee in our offices at a time of their convenience to discuss the matters as outlined in your letter.

If you would like to contact me at 053 9160666 or 087 9299250, we can arrange a suitable date and time.

Your Sincerely

Dr Micheál Lehane

Director

Office of Radiation Protection & Environmental Monitoring

